

TWENTY FIVE YEARS OF LATIN AMERICAN, CARIBBEAN, AND LATINX STUDIES

BOWDOIN COLLEGE

, by Ana Caro, directed by Sylvia Cervantes Blush, based on a new translation by UCLA's Diversifying the Classics
7:30 p.m., nightly · Wish Theater, Memorial Hall

Thursday: Professor Margaret Boyle, director of the Latin American, Caribbean, and Latinx Studies Program and associate professor of Romance languages and literatures, guest director Sylvia Cervantes Blush, and guest speaker Professor Barbara Fuchs, professor of Spanish and English, University of California, Los Angeles

Friday: Professor Margaret Boyle and guest speaker Professor Carla Della Gatta, associate professor of theatre scholarship and performance studies, University of Maryland

Saturday: Professor Ireri Chávez-Bárcenas, assistant professor of music, Sarah Eyerly Associate Professor of Musicology, Florida State University, and La Chimera conductor Eduardo Egüez



8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m., daily • Hawthorne-Longfellow Library Cocurated by Paulina Morales '24 and Alexandra Camargo '25



Followed by conversation with Professor Ireri Chávez-Bárcenas and guest speaker Dr. Rogerio Budasz, professor of music, University of California, Riverside.



10:30 a.m.–12:00 p.m. • Daggett Lounge, Thorne Hall

Current and former faculty will discuss the state of the interdisciplinary program, innovations in curriculum, and ongoing research. We'll be joined by Professor Margaret Boyle (on multilingualism), Professor Nadia Celis (on love and violence), Professor Irina Popescu (on Intro to LACLaS),

We invite you to join others in supporting the Allen Wells Fund. Your support will:

- facilitate student research in Latin America, the Caribbean, and/or in Latinx communities in the United States
- foster understanding of the region and the development of research skills among sophomores and juniors majoring in any academic discipline
- · create a once-in-a-lifetime experience for current students.

Gifts of every size make a deep impact. Support the Allen Wells Fund today by scanning the QR code or . :/: - / / visiting

To make a gift greater than \$2,000, please contact the Office of Development at (888) 385-2254. Thank you—we can't wait to count you among the leading supporters of the Allen Wells Fund!



We wish to express thanks to many departments, programs, and people who helped us celebrate twenty-five years of LACLaS. Special thanks to the Office of the Dean for Academic Affairs for providing funding to support a year of celebration through our curriculum and in our community.

We express our gratitude to the many hands and hearts that worked together to make this weekend possible, with special thanks to

- · our program coordinator, Elizabeth Palmer
- · Rob Fente, Catering
- · Carmen Greenlee and Marieke Van Der Steenhoven, Library
- · Delmar Small, Department of Music
- · Nicole Boudle, Abigail Killeen, and Rani Long in the Department of Theater and Dance
- Trevor Geiger, Sophaktra Heng, Megan Morouse, and Janie Porche in the Office of Communications
- friends in the newly formed Association of Bowdoin Latinx Alumni
- · our superstar ally, Director of Multicultural Alumni Engagement Joycelyn Blizzard
- \cdot and most of all, each of our students, alumni, and guests who made this celebration special.

—The faculty and staff of Latin American, Caribbean, and Latinx Studies Program





